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From: Donna Marsh <dwmarsh430@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 1:59 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: extension of emergency powers

Dear Borough Manager Giesbrecht and Assembly Members,

In light of the current status of Covid-19 in Petersburg, the state of Alaska, please vote NO to extend the
emergency provisions as there is no emergency.

With almost 250 tests conducted on Petersburg people over the course of many weeks, with only 3 positives
and a few still outstanding, this virus has not exploded nor created the disruption that so many experts
predicted. It seemed the purpose of the initial emergency provision was to 'flatten the curve." We've done
that. This emergency is over, if it ever even started.

To have this extension as "another tool in our tool box" to continue with mandates that restrict the residents
of this community is a further overreach of borough government.

Please vote NO.

Respectfully,
Donna Marsh

Ordinance #2020-17: An Emergency Ordinance Amending Borough Code Chapter 3.72 to Provide for Civil
Emergency Provisions Attachments: Ordinance #2020-17 If adopted, Emergency Ordinance #2020-17 will
extend civil emergency provisions which are set to expire from Emergency Ordinance #2020-08 on May 18th.
This Emergency Ordinance will be effective immediately upon adoption, which takes one reading only, and will
continue in effect for sixty (60) days unless sooner repealed. B. Ordinance #2020-18: An Ordinance Adjusting
the FY 2020 Budge




